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STARS PA-4 Reporting Assurance 
Pre-Submission Review 
Letter of Affirmation 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
I affirm that I completed a peer review of the Operations, Planning and Administration, and Innovation 
Credits for Connecticut College’s STARS submission in February 2024. Using the STARS 
Review Template, I performed a first and second review and can confirm that all identified concerns 
have been resolved. Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
LEED Green Associate 
Interim Director, Office of Sustainability 
Institute of the Environment  
University of Connecticut 
 
 


